


POSTPONEMENT OF THE LFMC ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING


AND NOTICE TO RESCHEDULE TO SEPTEMBER 24, 2021, 7:00 pm


23 August 2021


To all Members of the Levin Folk Music Club


Unfortunately we are no longer able to hold our AGM on August 27 th as planned as a result of the

COVID 19 Lockdown. At this stage it seems reasonable to aim for a date later in September, 
hopefully to allow for the COVID restrictions to be lowered.  We would need to reach Level 
2 before we would be able to hold the meeting.  The 24th September would normally be our club 
night and we will reschedule the AGM to this date, dependent on permitted Covid levels.  


We will keep you informed, but please be aware the committee must comply with government 
rulings in regard to gatherings.


Our concert night in September with Mike Harding, September 10th, will also need to be 
postponed if we are not at Level 2.  


Take care of yourselves and keep music in your lives to brighten up some of those lockdown

moments.


The Committee of the Levin Folk Music Club


